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Friday 20th December 2024  Viernes 20 de Diciembre 2024 

PE & Swimming Days – Come to school in PE Kits 
Monday  

PE Y4 Fir 

Tuesday  

 PE - Reception              

    Swimming Y1-5 

Thursday 

PE Y1 Willow & Y3 Elm  

Friday 

PE Y6 /Y5 / Y4 Hazel  
& Y2 

 

 

Reception Place               
September 2025  
 Please note that the 
closing date for  the 
city councils online                  

applications is                                     
15th January 

 
 

We look forward 
to welcoming Mrs 

Dade back to 
school following 
her maternity 

leave.                                
Mrs Dade will 

take over from Mr Wall in our 
Year 4 Hazel Class. 

 

POW Winners in                           
December 2024 

Congratulations! 

Acorns Kayden, Whole Class, Yazin 

Sycamore Arabella, Edebo-Jo, Areen 

Willow Lozan, Amos, Jamialah 

Alder Maria, Whole Class, Mark 

Elm Judi, Paisley, Robyn 

Fir Zain, Whole Class, Taim 

Hazel Ireoluwa A, Whole Class, Arvin 

Maple Bonnie, Kebita, Nancy 

Oak Ali, Phoenix, Kayden 

 

 Raffle Winners 
 

Nancy ~ Y5                             
Oliver ~ Reception 
Congratulations 

 

Will you be one of our lucky 
Golden Postcard                  
Winners this 

term?                  
Keep a look out 
for the postman 

during the 
Christmas                   
holidays. 



    Attendance Autumn Term 
 Please check your emails for your child’s Autumn Term 

Attendance. What zone is your child in? 
 

  Green Zone 97-100%  The minimum level of attendance expected by         

   the government to ensure the best progress.  Well done!                                                                      
 

  Blue Zone 95-96%  Nearly there, keep coming to school everyday.                                                                                
 

  Amber Zone 91-94%  In danger of falling into the Red Zone.  
 

  Red Zone 90% and below Cause for concern & Educational                    
Welfare Officer involvement as a PA (Persistent Absence). 

                                                 
Monthly Attendance  

Whole School Attendance December = 94.8%   
Hazel Class came top this month 98.7%.  

 
Whole school Attendance Autumn Term= 96.1% 

Elm Class came top for Autumn Term 98.2% 

Congratulations! 
 

Lets keep pushing for 100% attendance 100% 
of the time! 

 

 We had over 140 Children with 97% and 
above attendance this Autumn term 

Well done to you all! 
 

 

Elm 98.3% 

Alder 98.1% 

Oak 97.1% 

Maple 96.9% 

Fir 94.9% 

Willow 89.9% 

Sycamore 89.6% 

Hazel 
Class 
98.7%  

 Pop the Kettle  on 
with  Paula                                            

Next meeting is   
Wednesday  

5th Feb                
8.45-9.45am 

 

Our school choir performed at 
Marmaduke Nursing Home and                                             

Tesco 
spreading some      

Christmas spirit and 
joy to all residents and  

customers. 



 

 

      St Anne’s                  
Christmas Nativities  



 

 
 

 Christmas Card                     
Winners 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Congratulations! 
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Christmas Fun 
in St Anne’s 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 Year 6 visited the Metropolitan Cathedral 
for the Advent service, bringing toys to 
support Nugent's toy appeal. It was a 

meaningful way to share 
generosity and celebrate 

the spirit of the season.   
 
 

   

 
Anna from Mary's Meals 
visited us and shared                  
insights into the impactful 
work of the charity.                                                  
She explained how they provide 
daily meals to children in 
schools, helping to combat                 
hunger and support education 
worldwide. 

                                                                                                                                
                               

We made beautiful decorations 
from dough to support Mary's Meals, combining creativity with a 
meaningful cause. The proceeds from the decorations will help 

provide meals 
for children in 
need, making 
 our efforts 
even more                               

  special.   
 
 

 


